
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Withdrawal of Solicitation 

 

 

Date:  March 20, 2020 
 
To:  All Bidders  
 
From:  Annette Walton / Julie Schiltz, Buyers 

State Purchasing Bureau 
 
RE:  Request for Proposal (RFP) 6258 Z1  

 

 

 
The State of Nebraska is withdrawing the above referenced Request for Proposal for Custodial and 
Preservation Service to the Nebraska State Capitol.  The State intends to release a new solicitation at a 
later date after the concerns of COVID-19 have diminished.  Please continue to monitor the website. 
  
Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 

 


